Minutes of La Jolla Unit 526 for April 8, 2018

Attendees: Matthew Kidd, Ursula Kantor, Bill Grant, Mary Scott Knoll, Barbara Blake, Lynne Anderson, Gail Dunham, Ron Ignelzi, Susan Koshkarian and Bob Brobst.

The meeting was called to order at 11:34.

- 1. Review / correct minutes from the March meeting. The March minutes were approved.
- 2. March financials: The unit is financially negative \$1269 for the fiscal year, but that includes \$2100 prepaid to Soledad Club for Sectional.
- 3. Holiday party location: It was agreed that we will hold the 2018 holiday party at the LJCC.
- 4. May sectional planning
 - a) Flyer distribution: Most of the flyers have been distributed. More were distributed today. We haven't gotten flyers to "Harvey's" yet, and Bob will mail others to more distant areas.
 - b) Hospitality: Gail agreed to provide hospitality for Saturday given a budget. Bill agreed to get pizzas and Kale salads from Costco for Sunday. Monday is still open c) Caddies: Bill suggested Kevin O'Neill might be interested in being a caddie.
- 5. Joint NLM sectional (Oct 12-13) Unit 539 wants Unit 526 to be responsible for the NLM to be held at the JCC. No one volunteered to do so, however, Bob asked Matthew to send Mike Koscielski's notes.
- 6. Hospitality for April 29th: Bob Brobst May 13th: Susan
- 7. La Jolla High teaching update. Ron noted that we will again be teaching at LJHS this year.

The meeting was adjourned at 12:34.